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VIRTUAL CLUB UPDATE
After coming back from Spring break, we were hit with the news 
that we would not be allowed back on campus. So our staff’s 
wheels started turning. Within days, we created what is now 
called FP Virtual Clubs. Student leaders from various schools 
signed up to share a devotion, so that the ministry of First 
Priority continues. Donavan, a student leader at Permian High 
School, shared a couple minute video kicking off the virtual 
club and over 2,000 people viewed it. Praise the Lord! We will 
continue to post videos every Tuesday and Thursday for students 
to share on their social media. This is one of the many positive 
things that is happening during this time of social distancing. 
Thank you to all who donate to First Priority. It is because of 
you that we can continue the ministry! 

MARCH 2020 UPDATE

This month, students began the conversation with their teachers by thanking 
them for pouring into their lives. Some even took time to pray for them because 
they understood that God wants everyone to have a relationship with Him. Who 
has God placed in authority over you that you can begin today to pray for them? 
Maybe the door will be open to start the conversation about the Gospel with them.

EQUIPPING, ENCOURAGING, AND EMPOWERING STUDENTS  
TO REACH THEIR PEERS WITH THE HOPE OF JESUS CHRIST 

THE   CONVERSATION    
                                                         WITH 

Natalie Kenney, Area Director/Administrator  
Permian Basin First Priority

“I urge you, first of all, to pray for all people. Ask God to help them; intercede on their behalf and give thanks for them.  

Pray this way for kings and all who are in authority so that we can live peaceful and quiet lives marked by godliness and dignity.  

This is good and pleases God our Savior, who wants everyone to be saved and to understand the truth.”   1 Timothy 2:1-4

“First Priority is such a blessing to me. I have learned so much  
from our students’ struggles. I love the amount of faith they have, and 
they show it always. Thank you for letting me be a part of it.”     
              Mrs. Franco, M2Den Faculty Sponsor Permian High

FACULTY SPONSORS
“I love First Priority because it allows students to hear the Good News  

of the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. It also allows my students to see  
that there are others at our school who, as Christians, are going through  

some of the same trials and struggles. The HOPE cycle helps our students learn  
to share the hope found in Christ with others. ”  

Joe Haston, Faculty Sponsor Compass Academy
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